
   
 

DATE: March 6, 2017  
 

AGENDA ITEM # 2 

 
 
TO:    Youth Commission 
 
FROM:   Zack Silva, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Teen Friendly Business Award    
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Commission has added the Teen Friendly Business Award to its work plan.  In previous years, 
the Commission has presented a business that provides a beneficial service to teens with a recognition 
reward.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Review the nominations from the subcommittee and approve the nomination letter drafted by the 
subcommittee.  Also, discuss next steps for the award.
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